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May 1, 2021 

Product Discontinuation Notice 

 

 

To all Nidec Copal Electronics customers and distributors, 

After a review of our fan product offering, we have decided to discontinue manufacturing select 

fans due to no or very little sales. 

 

Each fan in our portfolio was evaluated during this review. This will help us focus on our fans that 

are doing very well and our other products such as micro blowers, switches, joystick encoders, 

liquid leak sensors, pressure gauges, pressure switches, potentiometers and encoders. 

 

The discontinued products are listed below. 

The last orders for these parts will be accepted thru September 30, 2021. The last shipment date 

will be March 31, 2022. 

 

If you have any questions please feel free to contact Nidec Copal Electronics. 

 

 

Best wishes and thank you for your continued support. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

Bob Wanless 

Director of Marketing & Distribution 

 

 

 

 
Nidec Copal Electronics part 

number 

F251R-05L3B 

F251R-05L3C 

F251R-05L4C 

F251R-05LA 

F251R-05LB 

F251R-05LLA 

F251R-05LLB 

F251R-12L3B 

F251R-12L3C 

F251R-12LA 

F251R-12LB 

F251R-12LLB 

F251R-12MB 

F251RF-05LLB 
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Nidec Copal Electronics part 
number (cont.) 

F251RF-12LLB 

F310R-05LB 

F310R-12LB 

F310RF-05LB 

F310RF-12LB 

F310T-05LC 

F310T-12LC 

F410T-12HC 

F410TF-05LC 

F410TF-12LC 

F412R-12LA 

F412R-12LLB 

F412R-12MA 

F412R-24LA 

F412R-24LB 

F412R-24MA 

F412R-24MB 

F412RF05MB 

F412RF-12MB 

F412RF24MB 

F412RS-05LB 

F412RS-12LB 

F412RS-24LB 

F455B-05LD 

F455B-05MD 

F455B-05MD-01 

F614R-05MC 

F614R-12HC 

F614R-12MC 

F614R-24HC 

F614R-24MC 

F614T-12HB 

F614T-12HC 

F614T-12MB 

F614T-24HB 

F614T-24HC 

F614T-24MB 

F614T-24MC 

F614TF-12MB 

F614TF-12MC 

F614TF-24MC 
 


